
 

 

CODE OF CONDUCT   

 

All members of the Latimer Road school community are expected to be responsible 
citizens, respecting and honouring individual differences while working together as a 
community.  Respect must be shown to self, to others, and to the environment.  The staff 
is committed to fostering positive, supportive relationships between students, parents, 
and school personnel.   

 

School rules and policies have been established for everyone’s protection, safety, and 
well-being and to ensure a positive learning climate for our students.  We expect 
everyone to be responsible for their own behaviour and for the impact of their words and 
actions.  The staff will assist students in developing skills for resolving conflicts, problem 
solving and decision making appropriate to their age.  While the Code of Conduct is 
written for students it is the expectation that all members of our school community and 
visitors abide by it. 

 


